## **MEMORANDUM DM-05-05**

TO: All Mine Operators and Other Interested Parties

FROM: Frank A. Linkous, Chief

DATE: September 7, 2005

SUBJECT: Accident Investigation Reports

This memo is to provide notice that the Virginia Division of Mines will no longer be providing hard copies of Accident and Fatality Reports. Once finalized, all reports are posted on our website at <a href="http://www.mme.state.va.us/Dm/default.htm">http://www.mme.state.va.us/Dm/default.htm</a> for review. In the future, reports will be sent electronically in PDF form if requested.

If you desire a PDF copy, please make available your e-mail address to Becky Moore at <u>becky.moore@dmme.virginia.gov</u>. Should you have questions, contact Frank Linkous at (276) 523-8226.

rlm